
 
 

Water Supply Master Plan / Class Environmental Assessment 
Notice of Second Public Information Centre 
 
Background 
The Township of Centre Wellington is creating a Water Supply Master Plan (Master Plan) to define where and how we will 
continue to provide safe and reliable water from now until 2041.  Since early 2018, we have been reviewing water demand 
projections and existing water supply capacity, reviewing water conservation options, and exploring future water supply 
alternatives.  We are now seeking input from the community on the evaluation of the water supply alternatives in order to 
confirm the preferred alternatives. 
 
The Process 
Our study is following the requirements of Phases 1 & 2 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) in 
accordance with Approach #1 of the Master Plan Process described in the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment by the 
Municipal Engineers Association. When we’re done – after our Master Plan is reviewed by the community and approved by 
Township Council – we will have evaluated and prioritized a number of priority Class EA projects and developed an 
implementation strategy that will ensure the continuation of the safe and reliable water supply services we provide to the 
community.   
 
We Want to Hear from You 
Join us at the Public Information Centre #2 during the upcoming Key Projects Open House to receive an update on the Master 
Plan and provide your feedback.  
 
Wednesday, April 24, 2019 
6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
Centre Wellington Community Sportsplex Hall 
550 Belsyde Avenue, Fergus 
 
Stay Informed 
• Read about our progress.  Project information will be posted on our website at https://www.connectcw.ca/water-supply  
• Join our mailing list.  Send us your name and email address so we can keep you informed. 
• Follow the conversation on Twitter (https://twitter.com/CentrWellington) and Facebook 

(https://www.facebook.com/centrewellington). 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
If you have any questions, comments or ideas, please contact: Colin Baker at cbaker@centrewellington.ca or 519-846-9691 
extension 357, or Patty Quackenbush at patricia.quackenbush@aecom.com or 519-650-8691. 
 
Comments submitted to the Township of Centre Wellington for the purpose of providing feedback regarding the Water Supply Master Plan are collected 

under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act.  Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of 

Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. Questions relating to the collection, use and 

disclosure of this information may be addressed to Colin Baker, Managing Director of Infrastructure at 519.846.9691 x357 or cbaker@centrewellington.ca. 

 

This notice was first issued on April 11, 2019. 
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